
 

 

 
 

 
‘Live well, play together, learn forever.’ 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all still safe and well and surviving this very difficult time. 

Again, I want to thank you for all your excellent effort in supporting the children with 

their online learning. The uptake with our online Distance Learning platform See-Saw is 

very good and we are very grateful to everyone engaging. 

Distance Learning will be available on See Saw from Tuesday 16th June. (Children are off 

15th June as this is a Staff Development Day). Activities will be less formal and we 

request that you use emergency packs sent out pre lock down for last week 22nd-26th 

June.  

All staff will be involved in getting the school shut down for 2019-2020 and preparing for 

2020-2021 school year during the last two weeks as best we can. There is a lot to do! 

The staff are really missing the children as well and we all wish that our school could be 

back running as normal. 

Unfortunately, as I’m sure you can tell from the media, there is a severe lack of 

guidance/communication/clarity on exactly when we are returning for 2020/2021 and 

how exactly this will look. Currently the proposed date for receiving guidance is June 

26th!  

As I said in letter on May 22nd when I know what way things are going to be in 2020-

2021, I will inform you as soon as possible and I apologise in advance for the upset of 

this late notification (when it finally takes place!) 

We hope as many children as possible can attend our Sport’s Days on 

Wed/Thursday/Friday next week in conjunction with Healthy Kidz.  

To make things as safe as possible we ask that children can be collected 10mins before 

the end of each session to allow us time to sanitise and clean equipment and toilets in 

between each session.  

9.30am session- please collect at 10.20am 

10.30am session-please collect at 11.20am 

11.30am session-please collect at 12.20am 

1.30pm session-please collect at 2.20pm 

2.30pm session-please collect at 3.20pm 
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PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD IS DROPPED OFF AND COLLECTED PROMPTLY TO KEEP US 

ALL SAFE! 

 

The children’s class books will be left out on tables per class to be collected in a plastic 

bag with their name on it. Please collect when you are dropping your child off. 

There will also be a box for reading books to be returned. We really need the reading 

books back to count and sort for 2020/2021. The school can not afford to replace any 

reading materials given out. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

 

We will also have paper revision packs for the Summer holidays ready for all parents to 

collect @1.30pm on June 26th if you wish to avail of them. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact any of us during this time using the above info email 

address or via See Saw for anything we can help with. 

School reports and a copy of holidays for next year will be sent out towards the end of 

June as usual. 

Enjoy the break and stay safe and well, 

God Bless, 

Many thanks, 

 

(Principal) 


